
 
 

 

 

 

For the attention of Rachel Humphrey.     June 2016 

116 London Road, 

Cowplain, 

Hampshire, 

PO8 8HB. 

United Kingdom. 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

People with diabetes are not in a position to take a vacation from their condition.  

We believe it is an unreasonable burden on any traveller to be asked to remove a life-

impacting device, such as an insulin pump, for security purposes when the traveller is in 

possession of official documents to support their circumstances.   

We would welcome any changes to standard airport security policy which would make travel 

for people with diabetes less burdensome. 
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